Minutes of Faculty Senate Meeting, Dec. 3, 2004

1. Sam Ruple made a motion to approve the November meeting minutes.  The motion was passed unanimously.

2. There was a discussion of access to branch campus locations during non-business hours.  Bill Schramm will research how this issue is handled at other TBR schools and report his findings to the senate.

3. Regarding the equivalency of online and classroom teaching, Stella Gomezdelcampo will draft a statement and speak with Dr. King  regarding this issue.  There is also the need for an evaluation instrument for online classes.  The evaluation committee, of which Don Lanza is a  member of, will be addressing the issue beginning this semester.
4. Robert Alfonso stated that there is a need for 2 members for the faculty evaluation committee. The members need to come from Math and Health Sciences divisions.  Robert will pursue selection of members.

5. Peter Souza gave a presentation on possible changes to RSCC email addresses.
6. Peter Souza discussed TAF issues and contention within the TEC Committee.

7. Betty Denison will communicate with Dr. King regarding full-time faculty overload pay rates.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Pat Wurth, Secretary

